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Please support SB 78.  It is just a small step towards curbing the growth of 

conversion of resource land without going through rezoning. 

 

The lobbyists for OPOA, homebuilders and real estate agents are more interested in 

financial gain and client growth and retention than Oregons family farms and local 

food sources. 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 


